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Putting this huge plastics recycling facility in such close vicinity to the Moss Vale population (or any population 
centre) is not really advisable. The noise, smells, and probable contamination in or near to populated suburbs 
should not ever happen.  

The roads in the Southern Highlands are already choked with vehicles during the day and this would put quite a 
lot more heavy trucks on these roads when the locals are trying to use them. With planning already going 
ahead to add many more homes in the Southern Highlands this would seriously exacerbate the traffic 
problems.  

As the Southern Highlands Train line already has several facilities along its route that have sidings leading to 
large factories in areas with much, much lower population and having unoccupied land adjacent why not cite 
this facility so that it can use the train line, while sharing the existing sidings (or perhaps add a new siding in 
another area?), to bring in the plastics for recycling and send out the finished products thus taking a large 
amount of road traffic off the highways and our local roads. 

NOT HAPPY JAN!!!! - with the existing plan to put this recycling facility in Moss Vale. 
 

 




